
 
 

TRAFFIC ALERT – UPDATE! 
 
News Contact:  Kimberly Qualls, (785) 640-9340 or kqualls@ksdot.org 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

For Friday/Sunday, May 25-27 in Marysville (Marshall County) 
 
US-77 

 
On Friday, May 25 at approximately 7:00 a.m., northbound and southbound 
US-77 between Indian Road and Hideway Road, approx. 2.25 miles north of 
US-36, west of Marysville (in Marshall County) will be CLOSED to all traffic for 
approximately 16 hours that same day for repair work on the rails at the railroad 
crossing.   
 
Advance message boards will alert drivers to the roadway closure. A marked 
detour will be provided. Northbound US-77 traffic will detour via westbound US-
36 to northbound K-148 to eastbound Nebraska Highway 8 back to northbound 
US-77. Southbound US-77 traffic will detour via westbound Nebraska Highway 8 
to southbound K-148 to eastbound US-36 back to southbound US-77. Drivers 
should expect delays and must use alternate routes during the road closure.  
 
Then on Saturday/Sunday, May 26-27 during daylight hours, northbound and 
southbound US-77 will be reduced one lane for both directions through the same 
area each day to for continued repair work on the railroad crossing. Traffic will be 
directed through the work zone via flaggers. Drivers should expect minor delays 
both days. 
 
Project work is scheduled to be completed on Sunday, May 27, weather 
permitting.  
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This information is available in alternative accessible formats. To obtain an alternative format,  
contact KDOT Transportation Information, Eisenhower Building, 700 SW Harrison, 2nd Floor West,  

Topeka, Kan., 66603-3754, or (785) 296-3585 (Voice)/Hearing Impaired – 711 

 

Click below to connect to KDOT’s Social Networks: 

                          


